
  

    
For more information call 1800 684 490, email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit 
transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/Normanhurst  
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465 

 

 

Project update  

The Normanhurst Station Upgrade team have 
successfully completed the piling work for the 
new lifts. You may have noticed the site team 
working in and around the station during 
November using a vacuum truck to identify 
services and cables, as well as working on the 
waiting room on platform 2, to make it compliant 
and accessible for the community.  

We understand that this year has been 
challenging for all, so the Normanhurst Station 
Upgrade project team would like to thank the 
community for their understanding and support 
for the project.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our work will conclude for this year on Tuesday 
21 December and resume on Monday 10 
January 2022.  

December work  

Work will continue up until Tuesday 21 December 
at Normanhurst Station and will include:  

• work on the new lifts, with concrete and 
excavation work 

• installation of cables within the rail corridor  

 

• construction of the new and existing station 
entrance on Denman Parade and Platform 1 
waiting room  

• construction of a new electrical Pad-mount 
within the rail corridor.  
 

Temporary removal of parking  

During December, approximately five car parking 
spaces on Denman Parade between Normanhurst 
Road and Buckingham Avenue will be temporarily 
unavailable. 

 

Plant and equipment  

Equipment used throughout December includes 
excavators, vacuum trucks, road saws, tripper 
trucks, concrete trucks and pumps, dump trucks, 
with various hand and power tools. 

 

 

 

 

Transport Access Program 
Normanhurst Station Upgrade 

 

The Normanhurst Station Upgrade is part of the Transport Access Program, a NSW 

Government initiative to provide a station that is accessible to people with a disability, limited 

mobility, parents/carers with prams, and customers with luggage.  

We thank you for your patience during this important work.  

 

December 2021  
 

Contact Us 

For more information or to subscribe to project updates: 

  Project information line: 1800 684 490 

  24/7 construction response line: 1800 775 465 

  projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

  www.transport.nsw.gov.au/Normanhurst  

 If you require the services of an interpreter, 

please contact the Translating and interpreting Service 

on 131 450 and ask them to contact Transport for NSW 

on 1800 684 490.  
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